

Participants: Jaro, Kari, Hui and Veeresh
Davey 339, 11-11:30am

- Budget: Action Item is that Jaro sends email to PSPS EC to write their demands for budget. Next EC meeting will decide where the money will be spend
- Ice cream coupons: It was agreed that leftover 18 ice cream coupons will be used for outreach volunteers (proposed by Hui and Veeresh) and to motivate people to fill survey (Kari)
- Last outreach event was reported as success. Veeresh proposed for next years to make one outreach event per year in cooperation with GWIS to keep good connections. It was well accepted.
- Writing group meeting on March 2 was coordinated in between Jaro and Kari.
- Add our website to your emails which you send to the L-PSPS. Hui reported that he updates website based on our emails from L-PSPS list and therefore it serves as a reference.
- During general meeting it was proposed to form a discussion group (not necessarily executive council) which can formulate ideas for better rights and representation of postdocs at PSU. It was agreed as a good point. We can proceed with email conversation how to set this group.

For the next meeting (Tuesday April 5, 11am) these items are proposed:

- Decide on spendings of our budget
- From 11:45am, Pallavi will arrive to discuss with us some ideas for the Annual Postdoc Exhibition
- Veeresh will propose ideas to improve advertising of PSPS events using FB